
ANNUAL PARISH MEETING  22.5.23 

ST.MARYS COMMUNITY HALL  7.30 

FOLLOWING THE CHIPPING PARISH COUNCIL A.G.M. 

 

To Inspect the statements of the Brabins and Edward Helmes  Trusts 

The statements of the Brabins Trust have been received and read by Councillors. Councillors  to 

thank the Trustees for continuing to administer the Trust for the benefit of the Village. 

The statements of the Edward Helmes Trust were read out. It was explained  to councillors the trust 

is administered by The Vicar and Church Wardens , plus one other, of St Bartholomews Church, to 

benefit  the needy  of Chipping. 

The fund will continue to benefit the existing list of recipients but will not be added to. Going 

forward gifts will be made on a needs only basis. The Trustees have plans for investment to help 

dwindling funds grow. 

Councillors to thank the Trustees for administering the Trust for the benefit of the Village 

 The Meeting Closed at 7.45pm 

 


